
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Ready and Raring to Go! 

 

Welcome Back! Where did the summer go? It has been great to see all the children back in 

school this week and they have settled in very quickly. Over the summer the school has had 

some work done to improve the entrance area and EYFS classroom. The EYFS classroom looks 

much bigger with it's new windows and patio door! Thank you also to one of our governors - 

Mr Waine - who came in over the holidays to convert the wendy house in the EYFS area into 

an outdoor classroom. It looks fantastic! We are looking forward to welcoming you all into 

school on the Tuesday for Meet the Teacher, so you can see the changes and hear about 

what we have planned for this year. Have a great weekend. 
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Meet the Teachers 

 

Next Tuesday, 10th September is Meet the 

School evening. This will run 6-7pm. At 

6pm there will be an introduction by Mr 

Clare to highlight some of the initiatives 

and aims for this year. After that the class 

teachers will do 2 presentations about 

their class - one at 6:20pm and then 

another at 6:40pm. For Y4, 5 and 6 they 

will cover the school residentials as well. 

 

School Dinners 

Please ensure that you have paid in 

advance for your child’s school dinners.  

Next week is Week 1. 
 

 

Open Evenings for Secondary Schools 

Ormskirk School, Thursday 19th September 

4.30-7.00pm 

Burscough Priory, Thursday 26th September  

St Bede's, Thursday 3rd October 6.00pm 

 

Named Uniform 

 

Please can you make sure that all clothing is 

clearly labelled with your child’s name on.  

 
School Photographer  

The school photographer will be in school on 

Wednesday 2nd October to take individual 

photographs. 



 

 

Curriculum Evening: 24th September 5-7pm 

Following parent feedback we have amended how our English and Maths workshops 

will work this year. Instead of two separate evenings we are having one longer 

evening that parents can drop in and out of.  Mr Clare will present some key points 

about the curriculum as a whole.  This will be done at 5pm and then repeated at 6pm 

so parents can pick which time works best for them.  Around this different rooms will 

be set up with examples of resources and methods along with two members of staff 

who will be able to explain what there is and answer any questions you have. The 

rooms will be organised as follows: 

o Phonics:       Mrs Weaver and Mrs Gordon 

o Writing and Reading:        Ms McCormack and Miss Harrison 

o Maths:        Mrs Wood and Mr Quirk 

o Arts Mark and the Forest:  Mrs Zaim and Mrs Preece 

o Assessment:                         Mr Clare and Mr Singleton 

        

We look forward to seeing you then.                                                                

 

 

 

 
 

School Council and House Captains are… 

 

School Council: 

 

Y1  Olive   Leon 

Y2  Darcie  Jesse 

Y3  Lyra   George 

Y4  Pearl   James 

Y5  Phoebe  George 

Y6  Seren   Harry M 

  Reava  Jack 

 

House Captains: 

 

Belfast Mae   James B 

Cardiff Isabelle  Harry K 

Edinburgh Amelie  Rhys 

London Chloe   Calvin 


